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You are penalizing only lawful gun owners with this bill. Locking up our guns does not
restrict the mentally ill or criminals. Do not lock up my guns. This is again violating your
oath of office again, but when did u ever recognize the Oregon or national Constitution?

Sincerely

Gary L Jones
Portland,OR
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